
From: Cheryl Walters  
Sent: 04 May 2023 18:13 
To: Planning 
Subject: Ref. no: 2022/3853/P 
 
I am opposed to the Ferris wheel because: 
 
1       Harmful impact on listed buildings in a Conservation area. 
 
2       The wheel will be 40 metres tall allowing people to look into residents 
homes resulting in loss of      privacy. 
 
3       The impact of larger crowds in an area which is already crowded enough 
and will put a strain on         roads and transport. 
 
4       We agree with the Metropolitan police that more visitors will increase 
potential crime levels in the    area. 
 
We do not think this is a good idea on any level. 
 
Sincerely, 
Camden Resident 
 


